
Dear Productivity Commission, 

I have a family and I have always owned Ho!dens. 

Most of the people I know drive Hoidens and they rely on the industry here in Australia. I've 
never been a Ford driver, but it still saddens me to see them rebuilding the site in Blacktown 
where Ford used to be. It has been there longer than I've lived in Blacktown. Now it is going 
to happen to Holden... We can't let that happen! 

Anyone with a brain can work this one out. Too many jobs will be lost. Who can afford that? 

See question 2... I love my VY and don't want to be forced into either keeping a really old car 
in the future, or being forced to buy a car that I really don't want... 

Kind Regards, 
Susan Carter 
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